
From the Principal’s Desk 
 

Dear Parents and Community Members 

It is with a sense of pride and honour that I write this fortnight’s newsletter as 
the newly appointed Principal of Clare Public School. I hope to continue  
working with the community to provide opportunities and experiences to  
benefit all students.  
 
This week we have started to implement our new Accelerated Reader  
program. As mentioned in last fortnight’s newsletter this program is designed 
to motivate students and improve their reading age and comprehension. I 
strongly believe reading is so important in the growth of all learners. If you can 
spend just 5 minutes per day reading whether this is at school or at home you 
would read a massive 282 000 words in a year, so imagine if you read 20 
minutes a day, that would equate to 1 800 000 words in a year. 
 

To keep up to date with everything that happens here at school, please keep 
an eye on our school Facebook page and website. 

 

Benjamin Carter 

Newsletter Date: Tuesday 6th September 2016 Term 3, Week 8 

Clare Connection  
Challenges and learning - the heart of our community  

Notes home this week  

Australian Army Band  
Performance  

Calendar Dates 

Australian Army Band Kapooka  
Performance - Balranald 

13/9 

Riverina Primary Athletics Carnival 16/9 

Footy Colours Day and BBQ Lunch  20/9 

Last day Term 3 22/9 

Students Return Term 4 10/10 

Melbourne Cup Luncheon 1/11 



Students of the Week  

Week 7 

Skye Fitzgerald  

Perseverance in assessment tasks 

      Merit Awards  
Week 7 - Billy Fitzgerald “Great work and effort” 
Week 8 - Jack Jones “Great independent work in technology” 
    

Week 8 

Ollie Fitzgerald 

Pleasing results when focused.  



Please find below the current Term 3 calendar as it stands. Please note that this is subject to change and keep an eye out 
for any notes that come home.  

Term 3 - Diary Dates 



Community News  

If you wish to have any community news or announcements included in the 

CLARE PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER.  

Please forward all items to: clare-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Subject: Newsletter articles  

The CLARE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER will be published each fortnight. 



Attention  all  Ladies – 
Don’t miss the bus to Broken Hill!! 

The Wentworth Rural Women’s Group 

have booked accommodation and a bus 

to travel to Broken Hill for the 
2016 Rural Women’s Gathering 

28th – 31st October. 

We are looking for ladies who would 

like to join us for a long week-end 

of guest speakers, workshops and 

great company. 

For enquiries, contact: 

Jann Lawrence-0427886806  

Chris Larwood-0350270220 

                                  Proudly Supported by: 

  




